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MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY 

THRU :

FROM

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR-R4B, MIMAROPA

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer 
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

1 INf .NO

SUBJECT RECOMMENDING CENRO ALAN L. VALLE TO PENRO 
POSITION AT ORIENTAL MINDORO

Respectfully forwarded is the application letter with enclosures of CENRO Alan L. Valle 
for the vacant position of PENRO at Oriental Mindoro.

For more or less twenty-eight (28) years of service in DENR, Engineer Valle has shown 
excellent management skills. His exposure to field assignments in various supervisory 
positions, trainings and other work experiences made him a prime candidate for the position.

Further, since the time he reported as the OIC-CENRO in Taytay, Palawan he consistently 
exhibited exemplary performance of his official function.

In view of his qualifications and experiences, this Office strongly recommends that he be 
given the position of PENRO at Oriental Mindoro.

For her information and favorable consideration.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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